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30th June 2023 

Dear parents and carers,  
 
There are just three weeks left of the summer term. We will be sending each pupil's annual 
report home along with a progress summary next week.  
 
Erin is running information sessions to explain how the progress summaries are created and 
to answer any questions you may have. Please do come along at the times below: 
 
Key Stage 3 - Monday 3rd July at 2.45pm 
Key Stage 1 & Key Stage 2 - Tuesday 4th July at 9.30am  
 
You will be able to discuss your child's progress with the class teacher when you come 
along to meet them on Monday July 10th. Please do make sure you have sent the reply slip 
to the office to let them know the time of the appointment you need. 
 
Industrial Action 
There are teacher strikes next Wednesday and Friday. We have tried to keep as many 
classes open as possible but there will be some disruption. If your child's class is closed on 
any of the days they will have brought a letter home with them today.  
 
WhatsApp 
Please be aware of any messages saying they are from Spa asking for your WhatsApp 
details or asking you to add a verification code. These messages are fraud and some of our 
families at Spa Bermondsey have reported receiving them. Let us know if you have any 
concerns.  
 
Sports Day 
We are looking forward to sports day next Thursday. Pupils are welcome to wear their PE kit 
or any sports clothes on the day. 
Primary families are invited to come along and join in if they would like.  
 
Belair & Sunray: 9.45am to 10.30am 
Mint, Neptune, Brenchley & Rye: 11.15am – 12.15pm 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 


